
 

 

 

Tibnor SRR statement 

 

The SRR (Ship Recycling Regulation, 1257/2013/EC) is a regulation of the European Union, adopted to 
prevent, reduce, minimize and, to the extent practicable, eliminate accidents, injuries and other adverse 
effects on human health and the environment caused by ship recycling. 

SRR Annex I includes a list of hazardous materials that shall be prohibited or restricted. 

Furthermore, each new ship shall have on board an inventory of hazardous materials, which shall 
identify at least the hazardous materials referred to in SRR Annex II and contained in the structure or 
equipment of the ship, their location and approximate quantities. 

Tibnor carry products in its standard stock containing lead, which is included in the list of hazardous 
material in SRR Annex II. An up-to-date list of products containing Lead is found in “Tibnor REACH 
statement” on the company´s webpage. 

Products in Tibnor’s standard stock do not include any other material listed as hazardous in SRR 
Appendix I or SRR Appendix II. 
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